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Family Update: We completed our fourth itineration in March. Thank you for your support and prayers! We are currently 
living in Waxahachie, TX. Luke graduated from high school in May. He will be attending college and pursuing his interest in 
music and engineering. Lillian will be in 11th grade. She is active in band and cheerleading. Sarah is still a journalist and now 
a teacher! She will be teaching high school English this year. 

 
Bethel Church: Our church plant in Abidjan has outgrown our rented building with over 185 baptized adult 
members. We have just finished raising funds to buy land. We were able to locate land in June and have already 
started negotiations. The cost for land is over $150,000. Generous donors in the USA provided half of this cost while 
the members of Bethel AG and an Ivoirian parent church provided the other half. We hope to build three tabernacles 
on this site this year at a cost of $20,000.  

 

School of Ministry: We are creating a ministry to facilitate and train French-speaking African communities in the 
USA. We are working with the North Texas District to establish a French-speaking association in Texas. We 
launched a pastoral training program through the District School of Ministry and are presently training French-
speaking African students in Southlake, Texas.  

Bible Institutes: We are equipping and training in the four Bible institutes of Cote d’Ivoire. We have built a facility to 
accommodate a printing press that will help to provide materials for our institute libraries. In this same building, we 
have built an apartment to be our secondary residence in Daloa, Ivory Coast on the Bible Institute. We are investing 



$25,000 into this project. This residence will also help us to train missionaries at the Daloa Base Camp (Missionary 
Training Institute) where we taught a seminar on Missiology in June.  

 
Bible College: We are now training over 150 French-speaking church planters in over 10 countries at the college 
level through the European Bible College. Our training is online and in person. We now have students in Africa, 
Asia, Europe, and North America. We will celebrate our first graduation in Paris in October! This summer we 
preached in ministry centers in Paris and took a day to see the city! 

 

Health Needs: Tim has struggled with diabetes and other related health issues. He has undergone numerous 
medical treatments and is now able to travel overseas but will still need time to stabilize his health with his medical 
team in the USA. Lillian is recovering from successful surgery for the removal of a brain cyst in July. We thank God 
for your prayers!  

For our struggle is not against flesh and blood, but against the rulers, against the 
authorities, against the powers of this dark world and against the spiritual forces of evil 
in the heavenly realms. (Ephesians 6:12) 

 

Tim’s cell: (469) 843-9369 / Kristy’s cell: (469) 843-9372 PLEDGES: https://giving.ag.org - Paper 
pledge forms send to: Assemblies of God World Missions, Attn: Contributions, 1445 N. Boonville, 
Springfield, MO 65802 FAX: (417) 862-0085 E-mail: timkristy99@yahoo.com / Facebook: Teague 
News-Teague Family Missions / Website: teaguefamilymissions.com 
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